
 
NCS ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

September 2, 2020 
 
Mike Nowinsky called the September 2, 2020 NCS Athletic Booster Club meeting to order at 6:31 p.m.  
 
Members present included: 
Krista Zubke Ken Teeters Al Romportal Scott Fitzgerald Angie Cummings  Brian Puent 
Mike Nowinsky Tony Noll Jerry Bates Andy Cummings Ross Bodenheimer 
  
Ross motioned to approve the March minutes, Brian P, second. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
FINANCIAL REPORT (Krista Zubke) 
Krista Zubke provided a handout of the financial report and explained the expenses and revenue. There was 
a discussion about a fundraiser this year and how to tighten the belt on expenses.  Scott Fitzgerald agreed to 
cut back on requests.  
 
ALUMINUM CAN RECYCLING 
Scott will ask if the trailer can be placed in the parking lot again for collecting cans.  
 
CONCESSIONS (Al Romportal) 
Limited concessions will be offered.  Soda and pre-packaged food items.  
 
FACILITIES UPDATE (MJN) 
Nothing new. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
CARDINAL CARD (Ross Bodenheimer) 
There will not be Cardinal Cards this year.  Ross will look into getting them for next year. 
 
EQUIPMENT UPDATE  
Nothing new. 
 
FACEBOOK FEEDBACK  
Nothing new. 
 
FUNDRAISER DISCUSSION 
A “no fundraiser” was discussed (donations).  A cash raffle was also discussed and will look into the 
possibility of getting a license.   
 
ELECTIONS 
Spring elections did not happen, so a motion was approved for everyone to stay in their positions until 
spring of 2021. Al motioned to approve, Ken second. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting by Ken, second by Andy at 7:35. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jerry Bates 
Jerry Bates 



Secretary  
9-2-20 


